Dike, Darlene

From: Margaret Richardson |

Sent: 10 October 2014 11:00

To: Planning

Cc: gordon macqueen

Subject: 21 Harrington Square, NW1 2JJ; Application ref: 2014/5403/P

For the attention of Obote Hope.

Dear Obote,

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

We strongly object to this application. It proposes sub-standard accommodation, not 21st C
accommodation, returning what used to be a fine terrace house to a 19thC doss house. Please
note that the building is listed.

The space and hygiene standards are very low. For example, Rooms 4&5,

8&9 are tiny; the joint toilet on the second floor is minute and has no wash- basin. The room
partitions are very thin and surely not sound proof.

Please refer to the Mayor of London's current standards.

Yours sincerely,

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,
31 Oval Road, NW1 7EA



